
From:
To: Annette Crummey; Riverview Town Council
Subject: Fwd: Rezoning of Rosebank extension
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2019 3:11:05 PM

To whom it may concern,

We live on Greenpark Drive and we fully support and are in favor of the proposed rezoning
for the extension of Rosebank Crescent in the Fairways area. 

Thank you,

Steven and Patricia Beaudet
Greenpark Drive
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